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April Birthdays 
9 Rom Martin 
17 Ron Perrin 
26 Vin Wragg 
27 Iain McDonald 
 
CLEANING ROSTER 
G. Williams-Toilets 
 
Graeme Seymour   29 April 
Hans Van Dyk 
 
Howard De Zylva.    6 May 
Laurens Gordyn 
 
Len Follett                   13 May 
Louis Zharopoulos 
 
Mark Wittman                20 May 
Peter Wallace 
 
Stan Ashley.                     27 May 
Tony Brosinsky 
 
Tony Rotunno                  3 June 
Vin Wragg 
 
Bruce Latham                10 June 
Bruno Volpe 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Tony Surveys a Thursday healthy lunch “Aussie” style. 
Where’s the Maple syrup? Chico roll? There’s no 
chicken, just soggy cabbage! Tastes ok, better with 
some syrup, but ok I guess. 
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Colin conducted a free discussion amongst members on 
a variety of topical subjects. 
Mostly well behaved but very lively, this activity was well 
received by all. Participants as the photo shows. 
Part of our Thursday programs the guys decided to 
make this a monthly shed activity. 
Topics included: Preferential voting in Australia, Pam the 
Bird, art or graffiti? Healthy programs in the shed. 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 
Thanks to my contributors. 
I hope you had a quiet and reflective weekend. 
Cheers! 


